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Excellent resource I consider this book, along with the gross and fine
engine skills books, my main written resources for dealing with my 7mth
child with Down Syndrome. Helpful! Take it into your very own hands. I
recommend them for just about any new parent of a child with Down
Syndrome. I wish I'd had it when I 1st begun to practice. The
information is fantastic, practical and user-friendly. It is an
excellent book for parents and teachers, therapists and everyone. I am
only disappointed that I lent the reserve to somebody and forgot who!
Despite having Speech Therapy this reserve is useful. Don't put it all
in your therapist to teach your child. I take advantage of these books
to health supplement what we have learned from the first intervention
therapists. Feel just like I got much..it is your son or daughter.. It
is really good for somebody who has just a little one because it talks
about oral motor conditions that could delay the speech and how to work
on them. excellent suggestions and explanations Bought for make use of
in a parent-infant education program for kids infant to 3. This reserve
is great for your son or daughter of any age..nevertheless, you may have
currently know that. Thank you. I thought it had been going to be more
up to date highly recommended This is an excellent resource for parents
and speech pathologists who are working with children who have Down
Syndrome - easy to read, plenty of information and activity ideas for
treatment. Libby may be the Speech guru in the Down syndrome world.
Written with parents at heart so that it is not filled with medical-
speak, and filled with suggestions, this is an excellent book for anyone
dealing with or parenting a kid with low tone or multiple conditions
that interfere with language development. Wonderful book to help our
children who have Down syndrome. I'll use this. Good book but duplicate
write to numerous years ago Good book but duplicate write to many years
ago ! Exactly what I was looking for My son is 1 . 5 years and I hope I
would have got gotten this sooner. I really liked the reserve it's a
good source to possess although my son provides received Speech therapy
since one month you have to be prepared. I would recommend this reserve
because as a mother or father with a DS child I must always be a step
ahead to become a better advocate. The info is clearly written, easy to
understand and comes with activities that you can do to greatly help
with speech skills. Very helpful, lots of practical tips for both
families and interventionists. As the founder of Posting Down Syndrome
Arizona as well as the mom of a son who has Down syndrome, this book is
a gift to all of us.. Nice helpful tips Nice tips for helping, I
acquired this book for myself and one for the neighborhood school system
We liked it so much. thanks Great resource This book is an excellent
resource for not only parents, but also clinicians. Great Tool I have
caused Early Intervention for a decade and bought this publication to
use with a customer with Downs Syndrome.
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